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Roy Suetomi <4xmonk@gmail.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 4:31 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am an individual Forex trader and if the leverage of my trades are decreased 10:1 it will detrimentally
affect the ability for me to generate income to make a living. Therefore I very strongly oppose
this proposed regulation.

Roy Suetomi
PO Box 88605
Honolulu, HI 96830


